· Nu Chapter, Eagle River
· Aside from our hiccups over the last month due to COVID 19, our chapter participated in some wonderful events during the year. In May, even though we had to say some “see you laters” to some of our wonderful members who were moving away, including my predecessor, who left BIG shoes to fill, Colleen Brown, who is enjoying the beauty of Hawaii.  We were also able to present a wonderful milestone of congratulations to our sister Norma Hannan who has been a member for 50 years! In June, our sisters participated in a member yard sale, even though the rain tried to shut us out!  The fall gave us opportunities to participate in a back to school backpack and book giveaway (HUGSS) in our community of Eagle River and volunteer with the Thanksgiving Blessing event at Joy Lutheran in Eagle River, where we also had a book giveaway table set up for children and adults, as well as signing up families for the Imagination Library Program. We had a wonderful social in November, with an awesome craft activity, in which we were able to share information with a few guests about our fantastic organization. In December and January we participated in a couple of our favorite events which included gathering donations for Children in Transition (CIT) in which we were able to collect pillows, pillowcases, and food gift cards, and the Linus Project, in which our sisters and some guests were able to make 15 blankets! Our December gathering gave us the opportunity to create Mason Jar soup mixes in which several were specially crafted to bless others.  We are looking forward to being able to share time and company with our sisters again soon, while we wait on Mini Project grant applications and consider Golden Apple recipients. 
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